

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER November 15th, 2016

SCHOOL NEWS

BNL CLASS PICTURE DAY
ANNUAL VETERANS DAY CELEBRATION - WALL OF HONOR

PTANEWS

CONTROL CASH 50/50

There WILL BE a Green Communication Folder today:

ST, PETER SCHOOL FALL APPAREL ORDER FORM

Pathlished 1923 WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM

chored in Faith

SCHOOL NEWS ON ONE OF THE SERVICE O

WHAT: CLASS PICTURE DAY & ABSENTEE/RE-TAKE DAY

(Any one retaking their photo, *must* return the picture package sent home last week, otherwise you will not be able to re-take your photo.) If retaking or you were absent, you can wear your "dress clothes", but must *change into your uniform* for the Class Picture & remainder of the day.

WHEN: NOVEMBER 16TH, 2016

BNL Photography will be at Saint Peter School on Wednesday, November 16, 2016.

Uniforms **MUSt** be worn for these pictures.

DON'T FORGET TO



Class pictures are included in the picture packages you ordered in October.

Dear Saint Peter Family,

We are having our annual Veterans Day celebration. If you or a family member is a veteran please join us on Friday, November 18, 2016 at 9:30am in the school gym. We will be having a prayer service and a few patriotic songs presented by the students of St. Peter School. Refreshments will be served.

Please provide your name along with the name of the veteran and the branch of service below for our Wall of Honor and return to

Saint Peter School by Friday November 11, 2016.



PLEASE PRINT NEATLY

School Family Name
Name of Veteran
Branch of Service
Name of Veteran
Branch of Service
Name of Veteran
Branch of Service

TANEWS

BOTBO

It may seem a little early to start thinking about Christmas but it will be upon us before you know it. This year's Christmas Cash 50/50 is more important than ever as the PTA looks to make up for missed car raffle sales at the Seafood Festival. Please look for your Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets in this week's communication folder. There will be 10

tickets for you to sell.

Should you need more, please contact Cindy Petrella via text or phone at 732-672-3966

All tickets to be returned to Christine Benol c/o Amelia Benol, Gr. 5, by December 12.

Drawing to be held before the Christmas Show, Wednesday, December 14.

Thank you for your continued support.

CHRISTINE BENOL & CINDY PETRELLA





Dear Parents,

St. Peter PTA will be hosting Santa's Workshop for grades K thru 8 on Wednesday, December 7, 2016 from 8:30am to 2:00pm. The children will be able to purchase Christmas presents for family and friends with the assistance of parents (Santa's Helper's) who have volunteered for the event.

There will be a budget envelope sent home Tuesday, November 30th, in the communication folder attached to this letter. Please use this envelope to help your child decide who they will purchase gifts for and how much to budget for each gift. Items in the shop will cost from .50 cents up to \$8.00. Each grade will have a designated time to shop.

Please enclose their shopping money in the budget envelope. Any change will be returned in the budget envelope. If paying by check please make the check payable to St. Peter School.

Volunteers are needed to help with setting up the Santa Shop on Tuesday, December 6, 2016, from Noon to 3:00pm. Also, we need parents to help on the day of Santa's Workshop to assist the children with shopping.

If you are available to assist on either day, please fill out the appropriate section below and send it to Beth Dunn kindness of Thomas Dunn Grade 4 no later than Monday, November 28, 2016. All volunteers must sign up in advance in order to participate.

This really is a wonderful fun day that all the children love. Thank you in advance for your Help!

SET UP: Tuesday, December 6, 2016: Noon to 3pm.

Name	Phone

SANTA HELP	ER: Wednesday, December 7, 2016 from
	8:00am to 2:00pm
Name	Phone